
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

Wednesday, September 6, 2017 

Selectmen’s Hearing Room 

 

Present:  Michael G. Bradley, Chairman; James J. Fitzgerald; Joseph E. Kelleher; and 

Rocco J. Longo, Town Administrator 

 

Mike Bradley opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. and announced that the meeting is being 

recorded by MCTV. 

 

Ed O’Cain, The Dispatch – Application for Peddler’s License – Mr. Bradley read through 

the application for a peddler’s license submitted by Mr. O’Cain and noted that he has 

submitted additional details on his plans and the specifics of his food trailer.  After some 

discussion, Mike Bradley moved, seconded by Jim Fitzgerald, to grant a peddler’s license 

to Ed O’Cain to serve food at Marshfield youth football and lacrosse practices and games.  

The vote was unanimous. 

 
Executive Session – at 7:10 p.m. Mr. Bradley moved, seconded by Mr. Fitzgerald, to go into 

Executive Session for the purpose of discussing collective bargaining and litigation strategy 

that if discussed in open session may have a detrimental effect on the negotiating position of 

the Town, not to return to open session. The vote was unanimous.  Roll call vote:  Mr. 

Fitzgerald – aye; Mr. Bradley – aye; Mr. Kelleher - aye. 

 

Mr. Bradley moved, seconded by Mr. Fitzgerald, to close the executive session at 7:30 p.m. 

and adjourn the meeting. The vote was unanimous.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Fitzgerald – aye; Mr. 

Bradley – aye; Mr. Kelleher – aye. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine Burke 

 
The following documents and exhibits were presented at the meeting: application for peddlers 

license and accompanying documentation from Ed O’Cain, The Dispatch. 


